
Hello SU Families, 
  
ISASP Testing 
Students in grades 3-5 will start ISASP testing on Thursday.  Every 3-5 student in Iowa takes the ISASP 
each year to measure their progress in reading, math, and writing.  Students will take a different test 
each day.  This is what our testing schedule at SU looks like: 
4/6-Writing Part 1 
4/7-Writing Part 2 
4/10-Science (5th grade only) 
4/11-Reading 
4/12-Math 
Here’s what you can do to help your student perform their best on these tests-talk with your student 
about trying hard, make sure they get a good night’s sleep before the test, and bring them to school on 
time each testing day.   
We are excited for this opportunity for our students to show how much they know! 
  
Upcoming Dates 
3/13-3/21 No School-Spring Break 
4/19 Spring Concerts/Title Night 
4/27 SU at the Science Center 
  
Contact Us 
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org 
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org 
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org 
515-242-8409 
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary 
  
  
Kelly Ruden 
Associate Principal 
South Union Elementary 
(515) 242-8409 
  

We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!! 
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